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WEST HARRIS COUNTY REGIONAL WATER AUTHORITY

July 12, 2024

TO: Utility Districts; the Cities of Houston and Katy, Texas; Non-District/Non-
City Well Owners within the West Harris County Regional Water
Authority (“GRP Participants”)

RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Stage 1 Water Restrictions

The West Harris County Regional Water Authority’s (“Authority”) water
supplies have resumed normal operations after having been disrupted as a result of
Hurricane Beryl. Accordingly, effective July 12, 2024, Stage 1 water restrictions
(voluntary reductions pursuant to the Authority’s Drought Contingency Plan) have
been lifted. Thank you for your cooperation.

Please note that the Authority’s Drought Contingency Plan addresses numerous
circumstances  that  can  impact  water  supply  (not  just  lack  of  rainfall  or  drought),
including disruption of water supply due to natural disasters. A copy of the Authority’s
Drought Contingency Plan is posted on the Authority’s website: www.whcrwa.com.

http://www.whcrwa.com.

